
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sir William Stanier School  
 
Cambodia Trek Expedition 2026 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  

COMING SOON - AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY   
FOR YOUR SON/DAUGHTER  

  
We are very excited to announce that we are again partnering with Camps International to offer students the 
opportunity to go on a life-changing, 4-week expedition to Cambodia, during the summer of 2026. Students 
will work on a variety of meaningful and sustainable projects, as well as undertaking a 4-5 day trek across 
the Kulen Mountain.  
 

SAVE THE DATE TO COME ALONG AND FIND OUT MORE:   

Wednesday 16th October at 6pm in the Main Hall   

Please follow this link to reserve your place at the 
information evening: https://forms.office.com/e/43QiF8qaeu 

Please note that to secure the success of the trip, student participation will be decided on a case by case 
basis and will depend on positive behaviour and attendance. 

During our Parents Presentation you and your son/daughter will be able to hear more about Camps, the 
expedition and fundraising, as well as how to join the team.  

In the meantime, to get an insight into the expedition, you can see photos from previous teams on the 
Camps Instagram page: https://www.instagram.com/campsint/  
  
As students are encouraged to raise the funds for this expedition themselves, why not get started straight 
away with some helpful tips and advice: https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your-
expedition/  
  
We look forward to letting you know more about the expedition soon.  
  
Kindest regards,  
 
Sir William Stanier School  
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